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News story

VMD’s Regulatory Science Strategy, a stakeholder consultation with feedback
requested by 31 January 2021.

We are sharing with stakeholders the VMD’s proposals for a strategy to ensure
the VMD keeps abreast of, and anticipates, future technological advances and
novel approaches so that we are well equipped to address the scientific and
regulatory challenges that will arise over the next 10 years.

The Regulatory Science Strategy (PDF, 295KB, 24 pages) will bolster the
scientific basis underlying the regulation of veterinary medicines to ensure
safe and effective medicines continue to be available to protect animal and
human health and the environment.

We would like feedback on whether stakeholders agree with our priorities and
if you have suggestions for other areas where we should focus our efforts.

Please provide any feedback or comments to g.clarke@vmd.gov.uk by 31 January
2021.

A presentation on the Regulatory Science Strategy will be available on our
YouTube channel as part of our Joint VMD and VPC Open Information Day.
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